
    THANK YOU GOD FOR ALL THAT 

GROWS 

THANK YOU FOR THE SKY’S RAin-

BOWS 

THANK YOU FOR THE STARS 

THAT SHINE 

THANK YOU FOR THESE FRIENDS 

OF MINE 

THANK YOU FOR THE MOON AND 

SUN 

THANK YOU GOD FOR ALL YOU’VE 

DONE! 

 NOVEMBER 2024 

• There are several families who 
have not signed up for the remind 
app.  I highly encourage you to do 
so. I will be using this app to 
send reminders about important 
dates, snow delays or closings, 
and other important information. 
Text @ jshoup to 81010 

 

 

The weather has been a little chilly in 

the mornings.  PLEASE dress your 

child appropriately for morning outside 

play.  We will go outside everyday un-

less the temperature/wind chill is be-

low 20 degrees. 

Looking ahead to December…. Our last day 

of preschool will be on Friday, December 

20.  The Center will be CLOSED on            

December 24, 25, 26, 27, and 31.  

I am extremely happy to announce Kelly 

Zwierzchowski will be the new director at 

St.Christopher Center for Children.  Miss Kelly has 

been at the Center since 2011 and has a great 

sense of how the Child Care is run. I am excited to 

see the changes and where she will take the Cen-

ter over the next few years!  Please join me in 

congratulating Miss Kelly on her new position! 

CONGRATULATION MISS KELLY! 


